Returning to School
A guide for parents

In the morning, please ensure your children have thoroughly washed
their hands before leaving home.

School may look and feel a little different for the children this term.
Please talk to your children about the need to carefully follow the
school’s rules around safety and social distancing. The teachers will
reinforce these messages every day in school too.

Morning and afternoon drop off and collection:

e Each class will have its own timings for the day. It is crucial that you
arrive promptly at both the beginning and the end of the day.

e All children will enter and leave school through the breakfast club
doors on Penzance Place.

e Cones will mark out the entrance and exit route and parents will be
expected to adhere to social distancing rules while waiting on the
pavement.

e Parents will be asked to say goodbye to the children at the gate
opposite the breakfast club doors.

e Atthe end of the day, the same process will work in reverse. Staff
will collect children from the hall or classroom and hand them over
to parents at the breakfast club gates.

e \We ask that parents don’t enter the playground or the school
building at this time.

e Parents - please resist the temptation to gather in groups around
the school site. The government's social distancing rules must be
strictly adhered to.

If anyone in your family home is showing signs of Coronavirus symptoms,
you must not bring your child to school. The advice is to stay at home and
reduce the risk of spreading the disease.



